Stockbridge Photography Club Photo of the Week

×

This week's photo is a lovely atmospheric shot of the Meadows, and comes from Helen Shardlow. Photography is Helen's way of relaxing after the a hard day at work in financial services. "It gets me out and about in Edinburgh", said Helen, "The Meadows (where this shot was taken) is one of my favourite places to photograph all year round".

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non-profit photography club that aims to operate in a different way from the traditional photography club mold.

Sadly, after the closure of our venue, our regular meetings are somewhat nomadic, but regardless of where we are, we discuss our photos over a cup of coffee and learn about the month's theme.

Outside of this, we arrange photowalks and trips to various locations and landmarks in and around Edinburgh, providing our members with something interesting to photograph, whilst always having someone on hand to answer any questions.

More info about the club is at http://www.facebook.com/stockbridgephotoclub or follow us on Twitter @stockbridgepics

Submitted by Stockbridge Photography Club

